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Feedback 
 

 

 

Thank you for visiting the Spiritual Care Centre 
The centre is a quiet space for reflection and prayer for staff, patients and  
their carers and families.  The Chaplaincy Team would like your feedback of  
your experience of visiting here. 

1. What do you value about visiting the Spiritual Care Centre? 

 
 

2. Is there anything we can do to improve your experience? 

 
 

3. Any other comments? 

 
 

4. Are you a:  Patient Carer Staff Visitor 

5. Do you consent to your response being shared/made public?  

 Yes No 

6. Dated:  
 
 

 

Please place your completed form in the post box outside the office  
or email us at ruh-tr.chaplaincy@nhs.net 


